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Event Flyer and Classroom Food Guidelines for CSM Buildings 

Event Flyers 

Event flyers are important for communicating events happening within the College of Science and Mathematics. These 

guidelines are intended to clarify the process for posting flyers on the exterior or interior of the CSM buildings on both the 

Kennesaw and Marietta campus, and to keep our bulletin boards neat. 

I. All permanent signage must be approved by the Office of the Dean.

II. All temporary signage should be posted on provided bulletin boards in CSM buildings unless otherwise noted.

a.

http://styleguide.kennesaw.edu/logo-policy/signage.php
http://catalog.kennesaw.edu/content.php?navoid=2263&catoid=27#solicitation
https://aim.kennesaw.edu/

